Minister for the Environment Government o

19-21 Broad Street | St Helier
Jersey | JE2 3RR

Via Email: Philip Staddon

25 January 2023

Dear Philip

Public Inquiry: PP/2021/1969 South West St. Helier Waterfront: Appointment of Inspector
and Terms of Reference

Further to your recent telephone conversation with Wendy Johnston of the Planning Department,
please accept this letter as formal notification of your appointment as Inspector for the South West
St Helier Waterfront Planning Inquiry.

For the avoidance of doubt, the key terms of reference are as follows.

1. The production and public announcement of a timetable, adhering to the requirements of the
Planning and Building (Public Inquiries) (Jersey) Order 2008, as soon as is reasonably practical.

2. The consideration of the planning application under the policies of the Bridging Island Plan
(2022).

3. The delivery of a written report, summarising the planning issues and containing your
recommendation for a decision on the application, by 30 June 2023.

| am aware that you have requested programme officer support and | am advised that officers will
be appointing Helen Wilson to that role. My officers will continue to assist you and Helen with the
arrangements as best they can.

I look forward to receiving the completed report following the Inquiry.

Yours sincerely

Deputy Jonathan Renouf
Minister for the Environment

Minnistre pouor PEnvithonnement Gouvernément dJerri




